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Notice

This is to inform all concerns that the final examination of the Summer 2024 semester will
start on due date. Therefore, the students are requested to clear their dues on or before
14™ of August 2024 and collect their admit cards accordingly. The retake for mid-term

examination will be held after one week of the final examination.,

Thanking you,

Prof. Md. Amirul Alam Khan
Controller of Examinations
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